

'Ensuring Excellence'

29th June 2018

Dear Parents,

## Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cross Associate Headteacher: Miss S McGroarty

**Dordon Primary School** 

Roman Way Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire B78 1PJ

T 01827 892422

E admin2018@welearn365.com www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk

## Year 6 visit to The Polesworth School for English Taster Session

This educational visit will:

Take place on: Thursday 12th July 2018
 Occur between: 8.45am and end at 2.45pm

Be supervised by: Miss McGroarty

Involve: Year 6

As part of our on-going work with The Polesworth School, Y6 will be visiting the school on Thursday 12th July to take part in an English Taster Session. The day will be run by staff from Polesworth School and it will be a chance for the pupils to become familiar with their local high school.

Children will need a 'healthy' packed lunch for the trip. Please ensure children do not bring sweets and/or fizzy drinks. Children, who have free school meals, will be provided with a packed lunch by the school kitchen (please let the office know if you do not require a packed lunch).

Pupils need to be in school uniform. We will be walking to and from The Polesworth School.

This is a valuable opportunity for the pupils and the activities planned look very exciting.

Yours sincerely,

Miss McGroarty
Associate Headteacher

IMPORTANT: Permission slips <u>MUST</u> be returned by Monday 9th July
Further reminders will NOT be sent. Children will not be able to attend if the slip is not returned by the due date.

Year 6 visit to The Polesworth School on Thursday 12th July 2018









